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Dear Rodney  
 
Thank you for your Official Information Act request, received on 26 November 2024. 
You requested the following: 
 

the analytical report HNZ provided to Treasury on Hospital & Specialist System 
productivity 
 

Information being released 

 
Please find enclosed the following document: 
 

Date Document Description Decision 

January 

2024 

Health New Zealand analytical report on Hospital & 

Specialist System productivity, as provided to the Treasury 

in February 2024 

Released in full 

 

While the report is labelled as a draft document, Health New Zealand has confirmed 
that it has not been superseded by a final version. Health New Zealand has made the 
following comment about the report:  
 

The focus on productivity and service delivery performance is a regular part of 
service delivery review. Noting that this productivity report was prepared prior to 
the reset of Health NZ, therefore, some of the proposed activities identified in the 
future work programme may have been superseded by this reset work 
programme.   
 

Please note that this letter (with your personal details removed) and enclosed 
document may be published on the Treasury website. 
 
This reply addresses the information you requested. You have the right to ask the 
Ombudsman to investigate and review my decision.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Jess Hewat 
Manager, Health and ACC 


